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Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

I would like to welcome everyone back after their Easter break. 

Thank you for sending the children in looking so smart at the beginning of this term. Please  

remember to name all uniform clearly so that mislaid items can be returned promptly. 

Can we also remind parents that all children should wear sensible black shoes to school, not 

trainers.   

Please can you ensure that your child has a named coat with them in school everyday, due to 

the changeable weather.  

Thank you again for your continued support.  

Mrs Dinnis 

FOLLOW US ON OUR  

FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

We are very excited to announce the launch 

of our Weston Mill Community Primary  

Academy Facebook page.  

Please follow our page for news and 

information. 

PARENTS EVENINGS - MAY 

 

Please read the Parent Evening letter that 

was sent and emailed today. 

(A copy is also on our website) 

Parents face to face meetings will take place 

on Tuesday 18th May and Wednesday 19th 

May.  If you are unable to attend on either of 

these days, there will also be an opportunity to 

book a phone consult with the class teacher 

on Tuesday 25th May or Wednesday 26th 

May.  

To book your appointment you must either 

phone 365250 or email the office on  

westonmill.reception@discoverymat.co.uk 

  

SUSTRANS BIG PEDAL 

Get set… we’re taking part in Sustrans Big  

Pedal 2021, the UK’s largest inter-school  

cycling, walking, wheeling and scooting  

challenge. Our challenge runs from 26th 

April to 30 April. It’s free and we would love  

everyone to be involved. 

 

What do you need to do? 

Encourage your child(ren) to take active  

journeys to school on as many days as  

possible during the event, this can be  

walking, scooting or cycling to school each 
day. 

 

Children can bring their scooters or bikes 
each day into school and store them in 
their bubbles. 

Children who have scooted to school will 
be also able to use these during the day. 

 

Sustrans Big Pedal is a great way to get  

children active, which is important for  

physical health and mental wellbeing.  

There are some great prizes to be won every 
day if we get enough children taking part! 

 

Letter on school website. 



SHOUT OUT! 

 

Honeysuckle – Jude for his attitude coming back to school after Easter 

Cornflower – Taliah and Briannah 

Teasel – Mazie, Joseph, Kaitlin – Maths effort 

Poppy – Alexiah, Harvey, Jessica – great progress with their reading 

Primrose – Sienna and Brody for an enthusiastic start to the term 

Violet – Oscar S  – 10/10 on spellings 10 times, Junior S - fractions 

Dandelion – Whole class for Roman day 

Buttercup – Oscar, James and Harry 

Bluebell – Freddie – neat handwriting, Tatum – effort in RWI lessons 

Daisy – Theo – a great first week back. 

Snowdrop – Bella, Cruiz – positive attitude this week. 

Attendance for w/c 29/03/2021 

The expected average percentage  

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

         Daisy   96.9% 

 Bluebell   92.5% 

 Buttercup   98.2% 

 Violet       87.2% 

 Dandelion            94.3% 

 Poppy            97.3% 

 Primrose   89.7% 

 Teasel   95.3% 

 Cornflower  94.4% 

 Honeysuckle           93.8% 

  

IMPORTANT DATES 2021 

 

3/05/21   -  May Bank Holiday 

26/04/21 - 30/4/21 Sustrans Big Pedal 

18/05/21 - Parents Evening (please book) 

19/05/21-  Parents Evening (please book) 

25/05/21 - Phone Consult (please book) 

26/05/21-  Phone Consult (please book) 

31/05/21 -  4/06/21 Half Term 

7/06/21 -    Children return to school 

23/07/21 -  Last day of term 

26/07/21 - 03/09/21 Summer Holidays 

06/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

07/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

08/09/21 - Children return to school 

LUNCHES 

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID FOR IN ADVANCE. 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay lunch account is topped up and any amount  

owing cleared today. 

Children are now be able to choose a Sandwich option (Cheese, Ham or Tuna) for their lunch. 

All other hot lunch options are available as well.  

A copy of the Lunch Menu is on our school website. 

Please contact the school office if you need any assistance with your payments. 

Thank you. 



PLYMOUTH ARGYLE - WHITSUN ROADSHOW 

 

Our Argyle Community Trust Whitsun Roadshows for 2021 will be running 

from Monday 31st May (Bank Holiday) until Friday 4th June with different topics of 

Roadshows running at a variety of venues. 

 

We are delighted with the success of the running times of 9:30am-3:30pm therefore we will be  

continuing with these moving forwards (unless stated otherwise) the courses will be costing £18 

per day but for our regular customers we would like to offer you an Early Bird offer of £4 off 

meaning this would only cost £14 per day if you book before next Friday (23rd April, 12pm). 

Discount Code - EARLYBIRD4 

This must be used at check out to be able to access this. 

 

These will be running different to future years due to limitations and restrictions within the num-

bers that can attend to ensure all children who attend are safe and these are offered in line with 

the FAs and the Governments Covid 19 guidelines. These will be offered on a first come first 

serve basis. 

Please book using the link below 

https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/soccer-roadshows/in-plymouth/ 

 

PLYMOUTH ARGYLE - NEW WEEKLY SESSIONS 

 

We are pleased to announce after high interest we have 2 new sessions running 
weekly at Argyle Community Trust! 

Every Friday 5.30-6.30pm we will be hosting a Strikers and Goalkeepers session at Ivybridge  

Secondary School!  

 

This is always a very popular session so if you would like to attend, I have attached the booking 
link below!  We have capped this at only 26 spaces.  

Plymouth Booking - Argyle Community Trust 

 

On top of this we now have Tiny Tots session running twice a week which is suitable for 18 
months to 5-year-olds, where they get a chance to be introduced to football through fundamental 
movements.  

I have attached the links below if you are interested in these sessions, 

 

Mini Kickers- Wednesday 10-11am at Manadon Sports Hub 

Plymouth Booking - Argyle Community Trust 

 
Mini kickers- Saturday 9-10am at Manadon Sports Hub 

Plymouth Booking - Argyle Community Trust 

https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/soccer-roadshows/in-plymouth/
https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/our-regions/regional-course-bookings/plymouth-booking/
https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/our-regions/regional-course-bookings/plymouth-booking/
https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/our-regions/regional-course-bookings/plymouth-booking/

